
 

Town of Stow 
CEMETERY DEPARTMENT 

380 Great Road 
Stow, Massachusetts 01775 

 

 

Minutes of the Cemetery Committee Meeting of:  April 14, 2021  

Committee Members Presents:  Chairman Glenn Hammill, Chet Jacobs, & 
Superintendent *GH* Gledhill 

Discussion on the Minutes of:  March 17, 2021 a moved to approve the minutes 
as amended from the Chairman Glenn H. second by Chet J. minutes approved. 

Review Bills / Expenditure:  $611.76 were approved 

Correspondence: S. D. Visual Images; The Committee approved the printing of 
500 count envelopes. We notice the Town Seal was visually clearer to all of us. 
The Committee agreed that the plot location cards should go back for another 
proof with adjustment. The discussion on the Lower Village Cemetery charts are 
on hold until we get ahold of the Historical format, so we can make adjustments 
to the charts. 

Farnsworth Survey/ Engineering for the Derby Woods Pathway are promising. The 
information he has gathered shows the flood plans at the highest points are 
indeed only a few feet under the 200 foot requirements. Which we should be able 
to get a various for the conception drawings plans. 

Superintendents Report:  

Pearls Premium Ultra Low Maintenance Lawn Seed. *GH* has stated he will be 
actively testing and experimenting under different condition and areas. The key 
benefits of this seed is less chemicals, mowing and watering. Is drought tolerant, 
high salt tolerance near roadways, has deep roots and may grow where grass has 
been unsuccessfully grown before. 

Meeting Adjourned: 5:45pm.         Minutes Submitted By:  *GH* Gledhill 
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